From:

ingrid.bernabe

To:

CommServ

Subject:

redistricting

Date:

Wednesday, June 22, 2011 9:42:10 PM

Attachments:

Letter-of-Support-Template.wps

Attached to this email is my letter to oppose the redistricting of my place of Resident.

We have lived in Rowland Heights since 1961 and wish to not have more changes in the wind. Thank you for considering our request. Sincerely, Carlo and Ingrid Bernabe, our email address is

Curt Pedersen

Chair, Boundary Review Committee

500 West Temple Street, Room 383

Los Angeles, Ca 90012

Dear Mr. Pedersen:

I strongly support keeping my community as part of the Fourth Supervisorial District of Los Angeles County, in the final outcome of the redistricting process.

We do not want to see our neighborhoods, communities and cities divided into separate districts. The Fourth District boundaries, as currently drawn, should be maintained as much as possible. Split communities could result in changes to the service quality and timeliness we have come to expect from the County.

I hope the Boundary Review Committee will seriously consider this input, as any redistricting changes would have a huge impact on our community. Thank you for your consideration.

Carlo and Ingrid Bernabe

Rowland Heights, CA 91748